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From the Sideline: 
 
Summer is officially here! It is a very exciting time for student-athletes to have a break from academics. Although school 
is over we have a lot going on this summer for basketball at Bartram Trail. Please check out the June Calendar. We will 
practice and lift Monday, Wednesday, and Friday throughout the summer. Also, varsity players will play in the Northside 
League on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the month of June. Along with the summer league both varsity and JV will attend 
Embry Riddle and UNF to play in team camps. Players will be notified if they are selected to participate. The only fees 
that players will have is for the league and team camps.  
 
Camps 
Last week was our first week of camp. Elite Camp consisted of 12 rising 8th-9th graders who worked very hard and got 
better every day! This week (June 8-11) we will have Junior Camp for rising 1st-4th grade boys. It is a great experience to 
work with the campers and help them improve their basketball skills and have fun. Varsity and JV players that would like 
to volunteer please contact me.  
 
Book Club 
I am excited to announce that we will read Teammates Matter by Allan Williams with our Varsity basketball players this 
summer.  The book is about a walk-on at Wake Forest. It is a great read about what it means to be part of a TEAM. It will 
be a great opportunity for our players to come closer as a team! 
 
Housekeeping 
Just a reminder that all players interested in participating in any basketball activities must have an updated: 

 Physical (FHSAA) 

 Parent Consent Form 

 Heat/Concussion Form 
 
 
Over the past few days our players have displayed positive energy, enthusiasm, and effort to improve! I look forward to 
helping these young men learn and grow throughout the summer!  As always if there are any questions please contact 
me.  
 
 
 
-Coach Teuscher 
(904) 305-5110 
Jeremiah.teuscher@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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